TEACHERS:  PLEASE REVIEW WITH STUDENTS


STUDENT INSTRUCTIONS FOR TRANSITION FAIR 2010
· Upon entry into the Food Court area and receipt of the student name lists from your teacher, each student will be given the Transition brochure information and food ticket.  Students will be given a Student Survey which must be returned in order to be eligible to win the BIG door prizes.

· There will be only one (1) trip per student to the refreshment table!   You will need to present your food ticket to receive your “refreshment goodies”.
· The Springdale Schools’ Transition Fair is a professional event.  Its purpose is to address transition needs for life after high school or even for present day needs.

· You will be meeting with people who can either assist you personally or professionally in your life.   
· You are expected to dress and CONDUCT yourself with good manners because - YOU are representing not only yourself but your high school as well.
· Your positive participation is appreciated by everyone!
